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Hope-Hill 2021-22 PTA Board Members:
Pamela Moss & Amber C. Mungin-Davis - Co-Presidents
Shari Brothers - Treasurer
Curtis Alter - Secretary

Welcome to FALL Ya’ll…… The cooler mornings and evenings are

upon us. Let us know if you need assistance with warmer

clothing/jackets. The PTA and Foundation have many exciting

opportunities coming up for our families to get involved with! Please

take a look at their information in the HH Happenings each month.

Our students have been busy learning a lot! Have you had a chance to

look at the MAP reports that were sent home last week? Please be

reminded that this is baseline data. When the students take the

assessment again in December, we will look closely at their growth

data and will use it to make instructional decisions. Our teachers are

working extremely hard to provide the BEST to your children every

day. We appreciate all that our families are doing to support the

HHES faculty & staff.  It is hard to imagine…..

OCT 1
PTA Movie Night 

OCT 5
Jr. Fire Marshall Day (PK-2nd
grade)

OCT 6
Report Cards go home in Thursday
Folders (Wednesday)

OCT 7-8
Fall Break - NO SCHOOL

OCT 11
Teacher PL Day - STUDENTS DO
NOT REPORT 

OCT 14
Foundation Meeting 8am

OCT 21
Picture Day (Class Pictures and
Individual Make-ups & Retakes)

OCT 21
Rising 6th Grade Parent Coffee
with Howard Middle School

OCT 28
PTA Meeting & Trunk or Treat

Maureen Wheeler

HOPE-HILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Hope-Hill Happenings 
ISSUE NO. 2        SEPTEMBER 2021

MORE ON BACK 

Hope-Hill Screen on the Green October 1, 2021 7:00 PM @ Howard Middle School Field 
Call for Trunk or Treat Volunteers (Parents & Teachers) contact hopehillespta@gmail.com if you would
like to decorate your vehicle (PTA will supply the candy)
October PTA Meeting scheduled for October 28, 2021 5:30PM (Just before Trunk or Treat)
October 28, 2021 Trunk or Treat Costumes Welcome & Optional
Doc Chey's Hope-Hill Dine Out Fundraiser (late October). Look out for additional details in future
Thursday folders

Coming Soon:

Membership details: 
Want to get involved?? Use your smartphone camera to scan the QR code or visit https://hope-hill-
pta.memberhub.com/store to become a member and contact hopehillespta@gmail.com for information
on volunteer opportunities.  

SCAN HERE 

to join PTA

PTA 

Greetings Hope-Hill Students and Families!

My name is Ms. Harper and I am the School Social Worker for Hope-

Hill Elementary School. As a reminder, school instruction starts

promptly at 7:45am and the school day ends at 2:45pm! Please make

learning a priority by having students at school, on time, every day. If

there are any questions, please let me know! I can't wait to see your

child at school!

MASKS

Masks are required. 



Please remember to send
your child to school

wearing a mask.

Thank 

you!

mailto:hopehillespta@gmail.com
https://hope-hill-pta.memberhub.com/store


STAY CONNECTED

We invite you to submit candid photographs for the YEARBOOK. If you’ve

got great snapshots of school events and students having fun, we’d like to see

them! Help us get as many photos as possible to create a terrific yearbook!

                    Log on to: images.jostens.com

                    Enter Login ID: 416224803

                      Follow the prompts to submit photos online.  

                      Please include the name(s) of student(s).
   

The yearbook staff will review all photos and determine final yearbook content. We

cannot guarantee that all submissions will be used. Yearbook orders will take place at a

later date. 

SEPTEMBER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH

GO TEAM
Please help us with planning
for the Midtown Cluster Vision
by taking 
this survey:




Cluster Planning Community Survey:

https://forms.gle/jSPpMka5ZhoFH1SB6

Purpose: To engage the community around 

some core questions related to the Cluster Plan

JostensPIX COVID SELF-REPORTING

SNAPSHOTS FOR YEARBOOK

FOUNDATION
We are looking for enthusiastic parents to join the Hope-Hill

Foundation. The time commitment is 1 meeting every other month and joining a

committee. Most of the time commitment is completing goals of the committee on

your own time. It’s a great opportunity to meet Hope Hill parents and teachers and

contribute to the future of the school. Please email chair@hopehillfoundation.org

www.atlantapublicschools.us/hope

The Hope-Hill Foundation is looking

for parent involvement in the exterior

beautification of the elementary

school. We will be hosting advisory

meetings to receive your input. Please

email chair@hopehillfoundation.org to be

put on the list serve for this group.

Thank you to all parents who are using the self-

report form to inform us of Covid cases or

Exposure.  This is the only way we are able to

monitor and do contact tracing.  If your child tests

positive, or is exposed to someone with Covid,

please scan the QR Code or fill out the form at 

http://tinyAPS.com/?CovidStudentForm. 

SCAN HERE 

to complete the 

Covid Self-Report Form

Pre-K

Kindergarten

1st Grade

2nd Grade

3rd Grade

4th Grade

5th Grade
Dawson Oates - Moreno

Saniya Staples- Trahan

Day'Quan Braboy - Cobb

Emma Mostoller - Ellison

Madison White - Killebrew

Connery Heath - Smith

Gabriel Paul - Fries

Chase Ford - Callender

London Ferrell - Curtis

Olivia Miller - Dorsey

Jacolby Sewell - Battle

Sydney Hill - Harper

January Glover - Williams

Isabella Davis - Cooper-Owens

Jah'Air Wilson - Taylor

Deon Watkins - Walther

Zi'Yonna Jones - Dallman

Day'Shawn Braboy - Holmes

Ta'mar Ross - Watkins

Hailey Cole - Currie

Madison Jones - Ellis

Kendarius Harris - Lyle

@hopehillelem @hopehillelementary @hopehillelementary

Class Photos will be taken Thursday,

October 21.  You must have a signed Media

Release form on file for your child to be

included.  Forms will be sent home in Thursday

folders for those who still need to sign. 

CAR RIDER & 
WALKER ARRIVAL
REMINDER

Breakfast ends at 7:40 AM

Instruction begins at 7:45 AM

GoTeam Meeting Schedule:
Wed Nov 3, 2021 at 4:00 pm
Wed Dec 8, 2021 at 5:30 pm
Wed Jan 26, 2022 at 4:00 pm
Wed Mar 2, 2022 at 5:30 pm
Wed Apr 27, 2022 at 4:00 pm

Your GoTeam Members are:

Principal:  

  Maureen Wheeler

Parent/Guardian Reps:

  Monica Jones (vice chair)
  Pam Moss

  Alex Wu (chair)

Instructional Staff Reps:

  Alicia Cole

  Keisha Killebrew

  Natalie Walther

Community Member Reps:

  Alanna Robinson

  Greg Stender

Swing Seat: 

  Jocelyn Alter

SCAN 

here to

take 

survey

Individual Portraits taken on Sept. 16 are

NOW AVAILABLE to view and order.  Go

to jostenspix.com and Enter Code: FE103721. 

 You can combine multiple children on one

order. Prints are shipped directly to your home.  

Did your child miss picture day, or are you unhappy with how their picture turned out?  Make-

up/Retakes will be taken Thursday, October 21.

SAFETY PATROL SELECTED
Congratulations to the following 4th & 5th grade students who applied

and were selected to be on our school Safety Patrol.  These students

were chosen due to their leadership skills and stellar character traits.

Aarushi Maganda 

Ariyanna Hightower  

Ashyia Wharton 

Bella Robinson 

Bralynn Dyal  

Cai’Ree Palmer  

Day’Shawn Braboy  

Makayla Sutton  

Moriyah Jones  

Nevaeh Mapp  

Roycelin Armour 

Savannah Gill 

Ti’rarri Harris  

Zakiya Davis

Zi'Yonna Jones  

Hailey Cole 

Heavynn Jones  

Imani Fluker  

Jazmyne Johnson  

Kayla Ferrell 

Kendarius Harris 

Madison Jones

http://images.jostens.com/
https://forms.gle/jSPpMka5ZhoFH1SB6
http://tinyaps.com/?CovidStudentForm

